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PATRIOT ROTC MONTHLY CALENDAR 
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APPILACHIAN TRAIL FIELD TRIP 

A 10-mile hike on the Appalachian Trail is the 

second field trip cadets are able to attend. Only 

the first 40 cadets are guaranteed to attend, but 

we may be able to take up to 80 if interest and 

transportation permit.  Permission slips will be 

handed out in class next week, and posted on 

the website for out of semester cadets. This field 

trip fills up fast so fill out your permission slips 

as soon as possible.  ALL NJROTC field trips 

begin and end at TJ High.  Please make 

individual transportation plans to the school 

before signing up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNIT NEWS 

PICTURE DAY 

On October 10th ROTC pictures will be 

held for in semester student only.  (Spring 

Cadets will have their Picture Day in 

February when they are in semester) 

Order packets will be given to cadets in 

class next week. 

UNIFORM DAY 

October 10th is the first Tuesday in 

which new cadets will be wearing 

uniforms.  
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Letter from Public Affairs Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Hello Parents and Cadets, 

I’m Jade Pack, the Public Affairs officer that writes the monthly 

newsletters and is in charge of all social media accounts. Along with 

the help of my assistants we will be keeping up to date unit 

information with all of the accounts and social media. Our unit has 

grown so much over the time we have been at Governor Thomas 

Johnson High School, we now have 200 plus cadets in the unit. With 

issuing uniforms and a hectic beginning to a great school year we are 

now settling in to the routine of keeping up with the monthly 

newsletters. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please 

don’t be afraid to ask! 

To get in touch with me use the provided email below: 

pao@patriotnjrotc.com 

 

-Jade Pack 
Patriot ROTC Teams Practice Time 

Cyber Patriot: Fridays 1445-1600,    

Drill Team: Monday- Friday 0615-0730 

Fitness Team: Tuesday and Thursday at 1445-1600 

Orienteering Team: Mondays and Wednesday at 1445-1600 

Rifle Team: Mondays and Wednesday at 1700-1900  

 It not too late to join one of our fantastic teams! For more 

information on the teams email pao@patriotnjrotc.com 
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